

1313 Sherman Street, Room 721 Denver, CO 80203

June 16, 2014

Mr. Ian D. McCargar, Town Attorney Town of Windsor 301 Walnut Street Windsor, CO 80550

Subject:

Kern Reservoir and Ditch Company

Requests for Partial Release of Deeds of Trust

Dear Mr. McCargar:

This refers to your letter to Mr. Kirk Russell, Chief, Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB), dated May 5, 2014, relative to requests for partial release of collateral secured by agreements between CWCB and the Kern Reservoir and Ditch Company, CWCB Loan Contracts Nos. C150112 and C150118.

Attached for your handling with the Weld County Public Trustee are two Requests for Partial Release of Deeds of Trust and Releases processed by CWCB. Also included are the applicable original Deeds of Trust and Promissory Notes to present to the Public Trustee with the requests.

When the releases are completed, please return the original documents to CWCB along with copies of the Requests of Partial Release of Deeds of Trust and Releases; you may keep the original partial releases for your records.

Should you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at Telephone No. (303) 866-3441, ext. 3205.

Very truly yours,

S. S. Biondo Finance Manager

Attachments

cc:

CWCB Files

